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         Remembrance Sunday 
Thankyou to all our amazing children
who took part in Remembrance 

Sunday wherever they were. Some

children came to Chipping to take

part in the service here either in

the band or the procession and many

went to the Guild Hall to take part in 

the fantastic Armistice Production.   

We are all so very proud of our children
who have shown great respect and

compassion (and who were all very

patient as well.) Also, our gratitude to

all our parents for supporting us and 

the children. Well done all – a great

effort from all.     
             Barn Dance

Thank you to the ‘Friends of St. Mary’s’ 
who organised the Barn Dance last 

Saturday night and also to all our

parents who provided gifts for the

raffle and who bought raffle 

tickets. The night raised approx.

£400. Great team work!!

        Full Governors Meeting

There will be a full governors 

meeting in school on Wed 14th Nov

at 7pm. All meeting papers are now on

the LCC portal. 

          Children in Need

It’s ‘Children in Need’ this Friday

the 16th  Nov. The children have asked

if they can come to school in their 

. 
PJ’s and dressing gowns (preferably clean and not straight out of bed!!!!) for a £1 each. They would also like to have a bake sale at break time, so any 


donations of cakes etc. would be fantastic. They have also organised a sponsored walk around the school field so will bring home a sponsor sheet today or tomorrow. There will be other activities to take part in, in the afternoon so please send them in with a bit of change. Again, thanks for your support in all of this. They have set themselves a target of £100 so let’s see what they can do. 


Bonfire Night


We raised an amazing £963.73 at the bonfire night. Many thanks to Chipping Show for allowing us to collect for school and to all the parents who volunteered their time to collect donations. 


We will call a meeting ASAP with the PTFA and governors to see how much money we now have in our funds to see how close we are to getting our mini-bus. We are just waiting on one final national lottery bid which we will find out about in early Dec. Fingers crossed – the light at the end of the tunnel is getting brighter!   


Special Assembly by Yrs. 2, 3 and 4





We would like to invite you all to a special assembly led by year 2,3 and 4 children in school on Friday, 23rd  November at 2.30pm. All welcome.


		Parents Evening


Parents evening is on Wed 28th Nov from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. There is appointment sheet by Mrs Cookson office. Slots are going quickly so please call into school ASAP if you want an appointment. 


Dates for your diary


Children in Need – 16th Nov


Years 2,3,4 special assembly – 23rd Nov, 2.30pm


Years 5,6 special assembly – 7th Dec, 2.30pm  


Selection Box Bingo in school – 6th Dec, 6.30pm


Sleeping Beauty, King Georges Hall – 17th Dec, 10am


Nativity in school – 18th Dec, 2pm and 6pm


Christmas dinner, party – 19th Dec


Celebration Assembly – 20th Dec at 2.30pm  





 











